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24th February 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

Welcome back after the break and I hope you all had a relaxing time with your families. 

This term our topic is ‘Crime and Punishment’.   We will be finding out about how different 

time eras dealt with crime and what punishments ensued.    Please see the following page for 

an outline of the topic.   

PE. days continue the same since last term.   Year 5 and 6 will have P.E. on Mondays and 

Thursdays; so P.E. kit will need to be worn as before.  Year 5 have P.E. on Monday 

afternoons and Forest School on Thursday afternoons.  They will need to bring PE kit in on 

other days if they are doing sports clubs. 

This term, maths homework is given every Thursday to be returned the following Thursday.  

Spellings will be tested on Thursday.  The spellings will be on the website and in your child’s 

planner.  

If you have any questions or wish to meet with myself, then please arrange a time either 

through Mrs Sedwell in the office.  

Best wishes, 

Mrs Wyatt 
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Endeavour Class 

Crime and Punishment 

Term 4  2020 

Our topic this term is Crime and 

Punishment.   

What is Crime and what should be the 

punishment? 

We will be studying how different eras of 

history regarded crime and what they 

thought was appropriate punishment. 

We will be thinking about what is ‘wrong’ 

and ‘right’ according to the time in history. 

Writing 

This term the writing will have a variety 

of non-fiction and narrative opportunities.  

We will be writing about aspects of our 

topic and having fun using our 

imagination to create interesting reading.   

  

  

PE 

P.E. for Y5 and 6 is on Monday and 

Thursday. Year 5 will have P.E. on 

Monday afternoon and Forest School 

on Thursday afternoon. 

Music 

This term we will be continuing 

learning the ukulele and 

understanding rhythm, pulse, beat 

and musical notation. 

.   

  

Reading 

We will be looking at stories associated with crime 

and punishment.  There will be regular sessions of 

reading comprehension to further our 

understanding of how authors help us enjoy 

stories and practice how to ‘read’ pictures, to infer 

and give us greater understanding. 

 

Science 

Our topic is electricity.  We will be 
making simple circuits and problem 
solving why they work (or not) and 
learning about electrical symbols. 

 

 

  

Art 

We will be looking at Chinese art 

in more detail and practising 

techniques learnt from last term.  

(This is because we spent time at 

our residential trip.) 

 

PHSCE 

This term we will focus on rules and 

law and why they should/should not be 

there.  We will asking questions about 

what is right or wrong and what are 

morals.  

 R.E. 

This term we will be looking at 

Christianity and the miracles of 

Jesus. 


